CONSECUTIVE YEARS

May 16, 2001

«Mail_Name»
«Street1»
«Street2»
«City», «State»  «Zip»
Dear «Salutation»:

Some pretty amazing things are happening on the TCU campus, due in no small part to our amazing alumni and their loyal support.  In our eyes, you are a major part of that success!  Through last year, you have supported TCU for «Years» consecutive years.  That’s an impressive feat!  It speaks volumes about your feelings for our University.

However, that record is about to be broken!  As of today (May 16), we have not received your annual gift.  With our fiscal year ending on May 31, time is quickly running out.  

It’s not too late!  If you simply forgot, we hope this reminds you that your gift does make a difference.  We’re counting on you!  Please send your gift before our fiscal year ends on May 31.

If something has happened to change your mind about Texas Christian University, we need to know about it.  In the last «Years» years, you have shown a sincere and unselfish interest in our University.  Your opinion really matters to us!

Participation is important, as our U.S. News and World Report ranking is based in part on alumni giving.  Our goal this year is a new record of 31% alumni participation.   Every single gift(no matter the amount(makes a difference.  Think you won’t be missed?  THINK AGAIN!
In any event, we hope to hear from you before May 31.   
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Sincerely,

Michelle Amos

Director of the Annual Fund

P.S.  Let’s not break the record at «Years».  We need your support before May 31! 
ALL OTHER LYBUNTS

May 16, 2001

«Mail_Name»
«Street1»
«Street2»
«City», «State»  «Zip»
Dear «Salutation»:

Some pretty amazing things are happening on the TCU campus, due in no small part to our amazing alumni and their loyal support.  In our eyes, you are a major part of that success!      Last year your gift helped us reach a record 30% alumni participation.  That’s an impressive feat(and one matched only by Rice in the state of Texas!  It speaks volumes about your feelings for our University.

However, that record of 30% is about to fall by the wayside.  As of today (May 16), we have not received your annual gift.  With our fiscal year ending on May 31, time is quickly running out.  

It’s not too late!  If you simply forgot, we hope this reminds you that your gift does make a difference.  We’re counting on you!  Please send your gift before our fiscal year ends on May 31.

If something has happened to change your mind about Texas Christian University, we need to know about it.  Through your previous support, you have shown a sincere and unselfish interest in our University.  Your opinion really matters to us!

Participation is important, as our U.S. News and World Report ranking is based in part on alumni giving.  Our goal this year is a new record of 31% alumni participation.   Every single gift(no matter the amount(makes a difference.  Think you won’t be missed?  THINK AGAIN!
In any event, we hope to hear from you before May 31.   
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Sincerely,

Michelle Amos

Director of the Annual Fund

P.S.  Let’s not let our success end here.  We need your support before May 31! 
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